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 May 13, 2022 

Attorney Examiner Matthew J. Sandor 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43125 

Re: Case No. 21-0803-GA-ATR – Status Report on Settlement Negotiations 

Dear Attorney Examiner Sandor, 

 Pursuant to Your Honor’s order from the bench during the pre-hearing conference in the 
above-captioned matter on March 9, 2022, and following up on the status reports filed on March 
17 and 24, April 1, 8, 15, 22, and 29, and May 6, 2022, I report that the parties continue to share 
information and make progress toward negotiating a stipulation to resolve the outstanding issues 
in the case.  To that end, the parties will continue their settlement efforts and intend to file an 
additional status report on May 20, 2022. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ David F. Proaño 

CC:  Counsel for All Parties 
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